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Harry Catherall 
Chief Executive 
Oldham MBC 
Level 3 Civic Centre 
West Street, Oldham OL1 1UG 

Your ref:  

Our ref: AM/BW 

Date: 22 October 2021 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Catherall 
 
I have received a copy of your letter to Rt. Hon. George Eustice MP with details of the Oldham 
Council Resolution – Peak District National Park and I just wanted to contact you to thank you for 
your support.  It is good to see that the National Park Authority has the support of the local 
authorities that cover areas of the National Park, and to see this support being sent directly to 
government is a great help. 
 
Thank you once again to Oldham MBC Council members and staff for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Andrew McCloy 
Chair 
 
Andrew.mccloy@peakdistrict.gov.uk 
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